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NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

Qualifications-based competitive sealed proposals for professional design services will be received by 

the Contracting Agency, Lower Rio Grande Public Water Works Authority for RFP No.FY2022-02 

The Contracting Agency is requesting proposals for professional 

 architectural services 

 surveying services 

 planning services 

 engineering services 

 landscape architectural services 

for: Stern Drive Waterline Extension Phase II Project 

Project No. LRG-18-02 

Proposals will be received at 521 St. Valentine, La Mesa, NM or contact the Projects Manager for postal 

or shipping address until Monday, October 4, 2021, 2:00 a.m.. 

Copies of the Request for Proposals (RFPs) can be obtained in person at the office of Projects 

Department at LRGPWWA Desert Sands Office, 59 Links Rd., Anthony NM or will be mailed or emailed upon 

request to Karen Nichols, Projects Manager at 915-203-2057 or karen.nichols@lrgauthority.org. 

A   mandatory   non-mandatory pre-proposal meeting  will   will not be held on day and date at 

time am/pm at location address. 

Interviews  may be held   will not be held for this project after the evaluation of proposals is completed. 

 

PURCHASING AGENT: 

Kathi Jackson, Finance Manger, CPO Date: August 18, 2021 
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